
 

 

 
              Incorporating Shadwell Nursery 
Dear Parents,  

 

Now that the end of term is near we wanted to say a heartfelt THANK YOU for allowing us to be part 

of your child’s early years.  It has been a privilege to be able to make such a difference to our young 

children and see them develop and grow.  We hope that we have given them experiences and 

opportunities that will make their move to reception a happy and fun one.  

Every child has been special to us and we wish them all the very best, please keep in touch – we 

can’t wait to see all of the photos of you on your first day in big school 

Best wishes and lots of hugs, 

Paula, Trustees and all of the staff at Shadwell Childcare xx 

 

 

Time is flying by so quickly and you are growing up so fast 

We can’t believe this year has gone and now it’s in the past 

We’ve had so many lovely times, with fun along the way 

Your smile as always cheered us up each and every day 

 

 

We’re glad you came to Shadwell and there’s one thing you should know 

We enjoyed our time together and loved to see you grow 

Remember all the fun we had and all the things we did 

But most of all remember... You're a Very Special Kid! 

 

 

We think you’re very special and we just wanted you to know, 

This year has been amazing, we’re so sad to see you go! 

Remember you’re fantastic, a little shining star 

Go forward and be yourself – you’re perfect as you are. 
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